
 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye for now 

So, another year has come to an end.  

The year has whistled by so quickly 

and it has been another outstanding 

year at St. Anne’s.  Our SATs results 

were, once again, absolutely fantastic.  

You can  see the details of all of the 

results later on in this newsletter.  The 

children have  worked exceptionally 

hard (as have the teachers) and we 

could not be more proud of each and 

every one of them.  School will feel like 

a very different place next year.  We 

are very sad to be saying goodbye to 

Mr Foy, but wish him the very best of 

luck as he starts his training to become 

a teacher.  We know he won’t need it, 

as we know for sure that he will be 

outstanding as a teacher, just as he is 

outstanding as a teaching assistant.  

The school will also strongly feel the 

absence of both Mrs Wear and Mrs 

Jussab.  We wish them the very best of 

luck as they start their maternity leave.  

We will look forward to sharing the 

news of their new arrivals in            

September.  We hope to welcome Mrs 

McManus back as soon as she is fit 

and ready to return. 

Our continued programme of          

improvement will continue over the 

summer.  Although we have no major 

building work taking place, we will be 

taking delivery of some new furniture 

for the year 5 class.  As previously, we 

will be offering the tables and chairs to 

our families when the new stock in  

delivered.  This will hopefully be in 

September . 
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We’ll see you 

back in school 

on Tuesday 5th  

September 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

“Love one another, as I have loved you, in home, school and parish families.” 

  

We had a fantastic celebration to 

finish the year on Wednesday 

when the whole school took part 

in a fun day.  It was absolutely 

fantastic and I am sure the    

children will have told you all 

about it.  I owe a huge debt of 

thanks to Mrs Gough for booking 

all of the activities for the children 

and to Mrs Maguire and Mrs   

Borgeat for sorting the timetable 

on the day.  We hope you like 

having an insight into the day by 

browsing through the photos on 

the website.  I have put some in 

the newsletter also. 

The link for the first holy        

communion photos has now 

been shared.  If you have any 

issues accessing them, please 

do get in touch.  I am sure you 

will agree they are stunning.  We 

were so proud of the children. 

 

Some of the achievements that 

we would like to share with you 

this year, in addition to those you 

already know about are: 

 School achieved the basic 

skills quality mark—this is 

in recognition of how well 

we teach English and 

maths at school.  Our 

SATs results prove that 

too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We have been 

awarded the bronze 

award from eco-

schools.  This is in 

recognition for how 

well we are trying to 

‘save the planet.’ 

 We have been 

awarded the bronze 

award from the PE 

council in recognition 

of all the high quality 

PE that takes place 

in school, as well as 

the variety of       

competitions the 

children  take part in. 

St. Anne’s continues to go 

from strength to strength.  It 

is a very special school, and 

everyone who enters it    

comments on the warmth 

that is felt as soon as they 

come in.  Your children are 

a credit to you.  It’s now 

your turn to enjoy the next 

six weeks off with them.  

Most of us have children (or 

adults!) of our own and are 

also looking forward to 

spending some quality time 

with our little (and big)    

people.  We look forward to 

seeing all of you back in 

September:  refreshed and 

ready to face the new year 

ahead. 

God bless.  Mrs Baylis 



 Our virtues for this term:: Faith-filled and hopeful 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Kymani Rebecca 

Year 1 Nevaeh Alfie 

Year 2 Finley  Destiny 

Year 3 Cedric Gloria 

Year 4 Lilly-May Omarion 

Year 5 Keelan Audrey 

Year 6 Kewin Anam 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this 

Term.   

Kindness Tree 

Michelle Boateng—for being so kind and caring to all 

of her friends 

Well done to all of the children 

who took part in the sports day.  

Huge thanks for the wonderful 

support from all of the parents 

who attended.  It was a         

wonderful afternoon.  The proud        

winners were, Hamlet! 

Well done, team red. 



DATA HEADLINES 

 

 

  School National average 

EYFS - GLD 50% 70.7% 

      

KS1 reading at expected standard 74% 75.6% 

KS1 writing at expected standard 72% 68.3% 

KS1 maths at expected standard 75% 75.2% 

KS1 reading at greater depth 3%  24% 

KS1 writing at greater depth 3%  13% 

KS1 maths at greater depth 3%  18% 

      

Year 1 phonics 100% 81.3% 

      

KS2 R,W,M combined 76% 61% 

KS2 reading at expected standard 76% 71% 

KS2 writing at expected standard 90% 76% 

KS2 maths at expected standard 93% 75% 

KS2 spag at expected standard 90% 77% 

KS2 R,W,M combined at higher standard 10% 6.8% 

KS2 reading at higher standard 13% 24.5% 

KS2 writing at higher standard 17% 17.7% 

KS2 maths at higher standard 37% 22.6% 

KS2 spag at higher standard 37% 30.9% 

Average scaled score reading 103 104 

Average scaled score maths 107 103 

Average scaled score spag 107.8 104 




